
From: Santa Barbara Pest Control [mailto:sbpestco@verizon.net]  

Sent: Saturday, January 11, 2014 9:34 AM 
To: Nguyen, James 

Subject: Eucalyptus Grove - Euc trees 

  

James,  

  

I have scheduled the fertilization and application of soil systemic insecticide to the Eucalyptus 

trees at the Eucalyptus Grove HOA. 

  

We will be out on Wednesday 1/22/14.  We will start at about 9 am, and should be finished by 

3:30 pm. 

  

Let me know if this schedule is inconvenient. 

  

Bruce D. Craig 

SANTA BARBARA PEST CONTROL 

sbpestco@verizon.net 

805-563-8888 

 


